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There is no one-size-fits-all answer to the question of how cold is too cold 
for my dog. Many factors are relevant to a dog’s comfort level with    win-
ter weather, including type of fur, size, age, and overall health. Signs that 
your dog is too cold include hiding, whining, shivering, and picking up their 
paws. In general, if you are cold, your dog is probably cold too!  
 
Snow-melt salt can be a problem for any dog. Try to avoid areas where 
there is a lot of salt on the ground and wipe off your pets feet when they 
come inside after a walk. Do not let your dog eat any type of snow-melt 
salt. Most brands are toxic and even the brands that are labled ‘pet safe’ can 
cause GI upset.  
__________________________________________________________ 
 
Dr. Tiffany Bohlmann has accepted a position at Prairie Animal Hospital in 
Peoria. Her last day at SmartVet will be February 12th. We are sad to see 
her go and wish her all the best! She is happy to be taking a job much closer 
to her home. She will not miss the long commute. She will miss all the cli-
ents and patients she has been seeing for the last two years.  
__________________________________________________________ 
 
All pets should be on a monthly preventative that protects them from heart-
worm disease and intestinal parasites.  
 
Heartgard Plus monthly chews protect against heartworms, hookworms and 
roundworms. 
 
Sentinel Spectrum monthly chews protect against heartworm, hookworms, 
roundworms, whipworms, and tapeworms.  
 
Both Heartgard Plus and Sentinel Spectum have cost saving manufacturets 
rebates available now!   
Buy 12 doses of Heartgard Plus for 1 pet and get a $12 rebate.  
Buy 6 doses of Sentinel Spectrum for 1 pet and get a $7 rebate. 
Buy 12 doses of Sentinel Spectrum for 1 pet and get $25 rebate.  
 

Contact Us 

SmartVet Mobile 

1537 Fort Jesse Road 

Normal, IL 61761 

Call or Text                                 

(309) 830-6454 

E-Mail             

thesmartvet@gmail.com                

COVID Reminders 

We are limiting appointments to 
one person per pet.  

We require everyone entering the 
clinic to wear a mask.  

If you prefer curbside service we 
are happy to come out and get 
your pet, just call us from the    
parking lot when you arrive! 

Too Punny... 

A priest, a minister, and a rabbit 

walk into a blood bank. The rabbit 

says “I might be a Type O”.  


